\(CORNING UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

John Burch, District Superintendent

Board Members: Pauletta Bray, James Scott Patton, Jim Bingham, Todd Henderson, Ken Vaughan

March 16, 2017

To Whom It may concern,

The Corning Union High School District is accepting bids for a roofing project at our Centennial High
School site. Here is a summary of the project:

Removal of old roofing material and installation of new roof to high school building.

Enclosed is a Notice to Bidders for this project. Also enclosed is the instructions to bidders, the bid form
and proposal form, and the agreement that will be signed with the firm to which the contract is
awarded. Copies of these documents are also posted on our website (www.corninghs.org) for your
convenience. If you have any questions, please contact me using the contact information below. | look
forward to the submission of your proposal.

Sincerely,

John Burch

Superintendent

Corning Union High School District
jburch@corninghs.org
530-824-8000

643 Blackburn Ave. Corning, CA 96021 phone: 530 824-8000 fax: 530 824-8005



